
The Gardens Sculpture Prize 2015 
 

This is a public art event that celebrates and supports the local artistic community and has been 

occurring annually thanks to the generous sponsorship of Port Stephens Council since 2010. 

Visitors to Hunter Region Botanic Gardens enjoyed viewing sculptures in an outdoor natural garden 

setting as well as appreciating smaller sculptures in the indoor gallery.  Below are the two winning 

entries from this year’s completion. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comments from our Visitors Book: 

“Fantastic – thank you all”     “Inspiring” 

“Have had a beautiful Mother’s Day” 

 

 

Damage from the severe storms of April this 

year closed The Gardens for two weeks.  

Volunteers worked tirelessly over this 2 

week period to have The Gardens reopened 

in time to hold the Sculpture Competition 

and to celebrate Mother’s Day.   

 

 

 

 

Hunter Region Botanic Gardens - managed and maintained for the community by volunteers for 

nearly 30 years. 

 
 

 


